AD Sed 2. CON GRADE cc: Louis Lempel 18 February 13, 1945 Rabbi Nathan Blechman Veterans Hospital No. 61 130 West Kingsbridge Hoad Bronx, New York Dear Rabbi Blechman: I note in your letter of February 5th that you desire one pound of matzoth for each of the 300 Jewish men in the Veterans Hospital. Due to a budget cut this year we have had to allocate matzoth on the basis of one package for each two men. In the light of this formula, will you kindly revise your request and let us hear from you as soon as possible. I have referred your requests for supplies other than for Passover to Mr. Harry Altschule, head of our supply department. Sincerely yours, SIMBON KINSLEY Program Director